
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Food Orders for Feb – May 2019

Just like the food ordering process in September 2018 – the website is now open to 

accept orders for February to May 2019. ALL orders MUST be entered ONLINE using 

the link below. We will continue to use an online system for all money and 

information collection. Moving forms and collections online drastically reduces the 

hours spent to collect, sort, collate, then disseminate the information to the respective 

coordinators.  This time saver allows H&S to focus on more important stuff, providing 

“The Best for Each Student.” 

 

To access the online collection, please visit   

https://balaclava-food-orders-feb2019.cheddarup.com 

 

This online collection will CLOSE on January 25, 2018 at 10:00p. 

 

Payment options include Visa, MC, echeque and Electronic Transfer (EFT).  Don’t be 

disappointed, complete your food orders today! 

Thank you for your cooperation as Home & School moves online.  If you have any 

concerns or comments, please email balaclavahands@gmail.com. 

 

 

Q&A (on other side of page) 

 

BALACLAVA 
HOME & SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

 



Q:  Why has H&S moved ONLINE? 

A:  In the past, the hours spent by volunteers to update, stuff, collect, sort, collate, consolidate 

monies, then disseminate the information to the respective coordinators was well over 60 hours 

utilizing more than 12 volunteers to complete.   

Q:  Are there any costs associated for using Cheddar Up? 

A:  Yes.  There are now more options available to make payment by using this platform.  

Cheddar Up will add a convenience charge of $0.45 to your total transaction.  If you wish to pay 

by credit card, 3.5% plus the $0.45 convenience charge will apply. 

Q:  I have 3 children attending Balaclava School.  Can I order for all 3 at once? 

A:  At this time an order must be completed separately for each child. 

Q:  How do I complete the TOPPINGS and SAUCE section for Subs and Pita’s? 

A:  Please select ALL the items you would like to have on the Sub or Pita. 

Q:  Who is the point of contact for the yearbook advertising opportunity? 

A:  All inquiries relating to the Balaclava Yearbook are to be sent via email to 

balaclavabobcats.yearbook@gmail.com. 

Q:  What if I miss the deadline to order? 

A:  Our deadline to order is January 25.  As our ordering is completed online, we feel this is a 

reasonable amount of time to complete. It is important to get your orders in on time as we need 

to disseminate the information to the coordinators with enough time to allow them to place the 

food orders. In extreme, extenuating circumstances, we may accept an order after January 25 

however an email will have to be sent to balaclavahands@gmail.com as the link will no longer be 

active.  


